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August 11, 1945

DeArmond and Goodrich
A¥torneys at Law

Bank of Bend Building

Bend, Oregon

Attentions Mr. H. H. DeArmond

Gentlemens

This will acknowledge receipt of and thank you for
your letter of August 8, withdrawing the application of the
Deschutes Reclamation and Irrigation Company for a change in
the point of diversion of water. The application therefore -
is being considered withdrawm.

Very truly yours,

CHAS, E. STRICKLIN
State Engineer

By ’ A
Max F. Rogers, Assistant
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